
Policy Concerning CREs from Other Presbyteries


CRE’s who wish to work in Salem Presbytery, and who have been trained and certified in any other 
Presbytery will be considered on a case by case basis by the COM Task Force on CRE Training and 
Oversight.  This would normally include inquiry into the previous Presbytery’s training, and a 
reference check for any work performed by the CRE in that or other Presbyteries.
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